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Events at CS Student Association

The Student Association of the Computer Science
Department is a voluntary group. Joined by 2nd and
3rd year students from our department, we aimed to
build up connections among CS students by holding
activities and providing a variety of services. The
following are the events and activities that took place
during this year.

Course Selection Help Station

In the course selection help station, we shared
information about selecting courses and calculating
course credits to freshman students because it can
be confusing to newcomers at the beginning. We also
demonstrated the school’s online course system to
help new students to be more familiar with the school
system. In addition, information about compulsory
courses, elective courses, and general education
courses at our department were also introduced and
shared at the help station.

Meeting up with “Student Family Group”

In this event, we held a gathering for CS student family
groups. According to the tradition in our department,
every freshman student is usually assigned to a
student family group with a 2nd year student. The
purpose is to help new students to be familiarized with
the campus environment quickly and to be looked
after under 2nd year students’ guidance. All of them
had a great gathering at this event.

Drama Competition
Drama competition was an interesting activity which
every class from the CS department competed with

each other through acting out a comedy drama. It
was a great activity for new students to get to know
each other quickly. Also, many talented new students
were able to perform in front of audience. With the
wonderful experience, these students went on to
compete in an interscholastic drama competition and
won the third prize.

Industry Field Trip

Our association collaborates with IT industries and
arranges field trips to visit companies every semester.
This year we visited companies including Software,
Wistron ITS, Trend Micro Inc., and Dcard . Through
these field trips, students gained more understanding
about the working environment in the industry. Thus,
it could also help them to plan their future career at an
early stage.

Theme Competition

Theme Competition is a series of competitions with
different themes, including Mahjong, Ethanol painter,
and League of Legends. The purpose of this activity
was to reduce students’ stress and help them have a
good time with classmates.

Workshop

The Student Association of Computer Science
Department worked with the CS

department to hold workshops for CS students to
cultivate their interests in many

different areas. In this year, we invited many well-
known lecturers and held workshop

including photography, bartending, and financial
investment.




